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Suicide Squad/Banana Splits Special
(2017-) #1
A savage satire reuniting the critically
acclaimed team behind DC's The
Flintstones--writer Mark Russell (SECOND
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COMING) and artist Steve Pugh (Harley Quinn:
Breaking Glass)--in a new graphic novel.
Welcome to Billionaire Island, where anything
goesif you

DC Super-Stars (1976-) #17
Tom King and Jason Fabok pay tribute to the
legendary creators of Swamp Thing, writer Len
Wein and artist Bernie Wrightson, as they
join forces for an earth-shattering Swamp
Thing passion project! In this new,
squarebound one-shot, Swamp Thing is out of
his element as he shepherds a lost boy
through a blinding blizzard and other hazards
of a strange, frozen tundra. In this touching
and harrowing tale of survival, the pair must
navigate countless threats throughout a
bewildering terrain—with a bloodthirsty snow
monster hot on their heels. But how long can
they rely on each other? Separated from the
Green and stripped of his powers in this dead
world, Swamp Thing struggles to fight for
their lives and deliver the boy to safety.
Disoriented and decaying, Swamp Thing’s
fading understanding of his surroundings
forces the duo to confront their desperation
and uncover the true identity of the snow
monster that hunts them. In addition, this
special features the final Swamp Thing story
from the monster’s co-creator, Len Wein.
Originally intended as the start of a new
series, it is presented here both in its
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original script form and with art by Kelley
Jones.

Sinestro: Year of the Villain (2019-)
#1
“SUICIDE SPLITS”! Mistaken for metahumans,
thrown in the bowels of Belle Reve, the
animal rock band Banana Splits are recruited
by Amanda Waller for a secret mission: to
save the Suicide Squad! What follows is the
weirdest team-up you never thought you’d see!
How can Fleegle, Bingo, Drooper and Snorky
stand up to Harley, Deadshot, Katana and
Croc? And in the backup feature, Snagglepuss
is a Southern gothic playwright working with
an ensemble cast of cultural figures,
exploring an intensely creative time in the
New York City theater scene of the 1950s.

Eternity Girl
Comics author Garth Ennis (Preacher, The
Punisher) teams with acclaimed artist
Mauricet (Harley Quinn) for an all-new
adventure showcasing the classic HannaBarbera heavies as youÕve never seen them
before! In the rogue state of Unliklistan, a
cutting-edge nuclear power plant is about to
go on-lineÑbut it turns out that the ultrarare element unstabilium is a bad choice for
reactor fuel. In the ensuing explosion,
exotic isotopes are loosed upon an
Page 3/27

Read PDF Exit Stage Left The Snagglepuss
Chronicles
unsuspecting worldÑand the results are
cartoonishly catastrophic! Spread by a
mysteriously unstoppable Predator drone, the
farcical fallout is turning men into beasts,
beasts into men and the President of the
United States into a raving lunatic! Only two
menÑpersonsÑwhatevers stand in the way of
total global meltdown: Lieutenant Colonel
Richard ÒDickÓ Atcherly and Captain Dudley
ÒMuttÓ Muller! These fearless, feckless, 50
percent furry fighter pilots must take to the
skies in their flying machines to stop the
rogue PredatorÕs radioactive cargo from
destroying civilization as we collectively
pretend to know it! Collecting the entire sixissue miniseries, Dastardly & Muttley is a
zany military satire like no other, mashing
up Animal Farm, Dr. Strangelove and Wacky
Races in the same anything-goes spirit as the
smash-hit Flintstones series!

Triage #2
Exiled from their home planet, alien heroes
Zan and Jayna must navigate life as teens on
Earth at South Metropolis High School, where
they're even bigger outsiders than the normal
awkward young adult. Under the watchful eye
of Superman, the brother and sister pull
monitor duty at the Hall of Justice as
interns, while also trying to overcome the
pitfalls of Zan's brash confidence and
Jayna's shy but streetwise personality. If
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you think you know the Wonder Twins, think
again--this book takes the form of the
unexpected! Aimed at providing readers with
honest and innovative reading experiences,
Brian Michael Bendis' Wonder Comics is a
celebration of the moments of in life when
discoveries are made--when purpose and
meaning are revealed and destinies are
defined. Featuring the young heroes of the DC
Universe as penned by all-star creative teams
in exciting new adventures that will
celebrate the wonders of life, love and
comics. Collects Wonder Twins #1-6.

The Flintstones Vol. 1
ÒA wild, visually engrossing journey.Ó ÑPaste
Magazine ÒA surreal, deeply personal tale.Ó
ÑA.V. Club ÒA smart and unforgettable book.Ó
ÑSyFy Wire Caroline Sharp gave up her
humanity to gain incredible shape-shifting
abilitiesÑpowers she used to save the world
time and time again as the superhero
Chrysalis. But as the years wore on, she
began to lose control of the elemental forces
coursing through her body, making her
dangerously unstable and forcing her removal
from ALPHA 13, the covert government agency
that created her. Now, although she can
barely hold herself together, CarolineÕs
unique condition also means that nothing can
kill her. Isolated, alienated and profoundly
alone, sheÕs determined to break the curse of
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her immortalityÑby any means necessary. Enter
the villainous Madame Atom, with the offer of
a lifetime: to end her suffering, all
Caroline has to do is undertake one final,
dimension-spanning mission, with one simple
objectiveÑthe destruction of the entire
universe. Written by Eisner and GLAAD Media
award-nominated writer Magdalene Visaggio and
illustrated by Eisner Award-winning artist
Sonny Liew, Eternity Girl collects the
unforgettable six-issue miniseries from the
groundbreaking DCÕs Young Animal imprint.

Exit Stage Left: The Snagglepuss
Chronicles
A surprisingly honest and touching account of
a trans girl surviving through sex work in
Seattle. With excerpts published in the
Eisner-nominated anthology ISLAND, the fullcolor volume, drawn and painted by REMY
BOYDELL, is an unflinching debut graphic
novel. Written by MICHELLE PEREZ.

Dastardly & Muttley
DC’s iconic superheroes meet the wacky
characters of Looney Tunes in some of the
most surprising stories in comics in DC MEETS
LOONEY TUNES! When Elmer Fudd sets his sights
on Bruce Wayne, it’s a “wabbit hunt” you’d
never imagine! Prospector Yosemite Sam
strikes it rich, but can circus performer
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Foghorn Leghorn and bounty hunter Jonah Hex
keep him alive long enough to enjoy it? Plus,
Wonder Woman enlists the help of the
Tasmanian Devil to save the Amazons; Lobo
gets caught in the war between a mutated Road
Runner and a wily super-genius of a coyote;
and the last survivors of Mars fight over the
fate of planet Earth! Finally, when the
Legion of Super-Heroes needs help, a wrong
turn at Albuquerque means the future’s
survival depends on…“Super” Bugs Bunny!
Worlds collide, courtesy of some of comics’
greatest talents, among them Tom King, Lee
Weeks, Jimmy Palmiotti, Mark Texeira, Tony
Bedard, Bill Morrison, Kelley Jones, Steve
Orlando, Sam Humphries and more! Collects
BATMAN/ELMER FUDD SPECIAL #1, JONAH
HEX/YOSEMITE SAM SPECIAL #1, WONDER
WOMAN/TASMANIAN DEVIL SPECIAL #1, LOBO/ROAD
RUNNER SPECIAL #1, MARTIAN MANHUNTER/MARVIN
THE MARTIAN SPECIAL #1 and LEGION OF SUPERHEROES/BUGS BUNNY SPECIAL #1!

Wonder Twins (2019-) #4
Collecting You Are Deadpool #1-5. Do you ever
want to be Deadpool?! Of course you do! Well,
now’s your chance — in this amazing roleplaying romp! YOU decide what choices
Deadpool makes! YOU keep track of your scores
as the story unfolds! YOU roll dice to combat
various foes — and we’re watching, so no
cheating!Determine your own destiny as you
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travel through Marvel history as Deadpool
himself meeting the Hulk in the swinging
’60s! Smelling Man-Thing in the swampy ’70s!
Looking up Daredevil in the hard-boiled ’80s!
And more! Just be sure to avoid the many bad
endings you could fall into or suffer the
consequences!

Wacky Wednesday
In June of 1969, a gay bar in Greenwich
Village, New York called The Stonewall was
raided by police. This is historically agreed
as the catalyst to set forth the gay rights
movement. Facing persecution, prosecution and
a violation of their civil rights, the
homosexual community was mad as hell and they
weren't going to take it any more. The events
at Stonewall lead to riots and demonstrations
to open the dialogue and fight for the basic
human rights of the homosexual community.
Bluewater Productions is proud to present
Stonewall, a detailed account of movement
that started with Stonewall and continues to
this day with the gay community celebrating
gay pride each year to commemorate the brave
efforts of the community. Writer Troy,
Michael and artist David T. Cabera tell the
important footnote in gay American History.
In June of 1969, a gay bar in Greenwich
Village, New York called The Stonewall was
raided by police. This is historically agreed
as the catalyst to set forth the gay rights
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movement. Facing persecution, prosecution and
a violation of their civil rights, the
homosexual community was mad as hell and they
weren't going to take it any more. The events
at Stonewall lead to riots and demonstrations
to open the dialogue and fight for the basic
human rights of the homosexual community.
Bluewater Productions is proud to present
Stonewall, a detailed account of movement
that started with Stonewall and continues to
this day with the gay community celebrating
gay pride each year to commemorate the brave
efforts of the community. Writer Troy,
Michael and artist David T. Cabera tell the
important footnote in gay American History.

Ghost Rider
Exiled from their home planet, alien heroes
Zan and Jayna must navigate life as teens on
Earth at South Metropolis High School, where
they're even bigger outsiders than the
typical awkward young adults. Under the
watchful eye of Superman, the brother and
sister pull monitor duty at the Hall of
Justice as interns, while also trying to
overcome the pitfalls of Zan's brash
confidence and Jayna's shy but streetwise
persona. If you think you know the Wonder
Twins, think againÑthis book takes the form
of the unexpected.

Pedro and Me
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The second volume of one of the best-reviewed
series of 2017 continues here when author
Mark Russell returns to the celebrated
reimagined Hanna-Barbera story of the classic
stone age family from Bedrock in THE
FLINTSTONES VOL. 2: BEDROCK BEDLAM. With art
from Scott Hanna, Rick Leonardi and Steve
Pugh, the Flintstones are back for more
clever satire and surprisingly relevant tales
about Fred, Wilma, Barney and Betty. The
Flintstones, the semi-civilized denizens of
Bedrock face the peril of an asteroid
hurtling toward Earth and a renewed battle
against the Lizard People! Plus, the family
appliances are terrified of Fred’s new
bowling ball, and hipsters move into the
neighborhood! Collects THE FLINTSTONES #7-12.

Stonewall Riots
America's first teenaged president is on the
job in this contemporary twist on a DC
classic! Oregon teen Beth Ross has just been
elected President of the United States of
America. Age restrictions were abolished when
corporations gained the right to run for
office and voting booths have been replaced
by Twitter, making just about anyone eligible
for the nation's top job, including the viralvideo-famous Corndog Girl! Now the eyes of
the nation are on Beth. But in a world so out
of control that the poor are willing to shoot
themselves on TV for a chance at a better
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life, will even the new president have the
power needed to overthrow the nation's true
leaders-Boss Smiley and his corporate shadow
government? Writer Mark Russell (God Is
Disappointed in You) teams with artists Ben
Caldwell (JUSTICE LEAGUE BEYOND) and Mark
Morales (X-Force, Secret Invasion) to revive
and reinvent a classic! Collects PREZ #1-6
and SNEAK PEEK: PREZ #1.

Apocrypha Now
Evie, Marco, and Orbit wake up from their
recent jump between realities with only hours
remaining before their next confrontation
with the Hunter, an interdimensional being
set on destroying them! The three women must
figure out they're being targeted, how they
relate to each other, and what they can do to
escape certain death.

Swamp Thing Winter Special (2018-) #1
As the universe tilts towards doom, great
forces awake in an effort to stop Lex
Luthor’s mad plans. Dispatching Sinestro,
Luthor sends the former Green Lantern to
bring these old gods under control or destroy
them before they reach Earth. Now, wielding
the power of the ultraviolet spectrum,
Sinestro finds his new foes even more
dangerous and perplexing than he expected,
when realizes any damage he inflicts is
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immediately repaired.

Prez Vol. 1: Corndog in Chief
Richard Wright is a white-passing AfricanAmerican former FBI agent offered a chance to
right the wrongs of his past as his old
mentor sends him deep undercover to
infiltrate a radical and dangerous white
supremacist group believed to be responsible
for the death of a fellow agent. For Richard,
this is his last shot to turn his life
around. With the ghosts of the past
constantly reminding him of the man he once
was, he will have to not only find the
redemption he seeks in the eyes of others,
but within himself. Collects the entire nineissue DC Vertigo series!

Fun Home
Dick GraysonÑthe original RobinÑgets to spend
some quality time fighting crime with his
mentor for the first time since Batman popped
the question to Catwoman. ItÕs a walk down
memory lane as Bruce Wayne helps Dick get
over the loss of his high-flying acrobat
parents, which in turn led to his crimefighting career. Guest artist Matt Wagner
(Mage, TRINITY) jumps on board for this
special issue!

The Jetsons
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Drawings and verse point out the many things
that are wrong one wacky Wednesday.

Batman (2016-) #54
A memoir done in the form of a graphic novel
by a cult favorite comic artist offers a
darkly funny family portrait that details her
relationship with her father--a funeral home
director, high school English teacher, and
closeted homosexual.

DC Meets Hanna-Barbera
Fred and Barney reunite for Mark Russell's
modern take on Hanna-Barbera's most famous
stone-age family! This new series starring
the first family of Bedrock (and
civilization, really) tells the story of who
we are and why we do what we do as if it all
began with Fred, Wilma, Barney, Betty, and
the rest of the citizens of Bedrock. Shining
a light on humanity's ancient customs and
institutions in a funny origin story of human
civilization, Mark Russell (PREZ) blends
modern interpretations with Hanna-Barbera's
classic character's, bringing a breath of
fresh stone-age air. Hanna-Barbera has
created some of the most recognizable
animated characters of all time. As part of
DC Comics' re-imagination of cartoons like
Scooby-Doo, The Flintsones, Johnny Quest,
Space Ghost, and Wacky Racers, these new
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series will be infused with modern and
contemporary concepts while keeping the heart
and soul of the classic animation. Collects
THE FLINTSTONES #1-6.

Second Coming
Snagglepuss is faced with the ultimate
dilemma: save his friend or follow his
conscience, as his final showdown with the
House Committee on Un-American ActivitIes
looms.

You Are Deadpool
While BedrockÕs new mayor, Clod the
Destroyer, goes to war against the Lizard
People, Betty and Wilma decide to take a
vacation in the country to visit something
called a Òfarm.Ó With the women gone, Fred
and Barney are left to face the greatest
threat of allÉtheir teenagers!

American Carnage
Mark Russell & Shannon Wheeler's faithful-yetirreverent approach to the Bible made their
book GOD IS DISAPPOINTED IN YOU a modern cult
classic. Now, by popular demand, they turn
their attention to the best parts left out of
the canonical Bible, including the Midrash,
the Apocrypha, Gnostic Gospels, and more! And
if you thought the BIBLE had some weird stuff
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in it

Sanpaku
When the world is tossed into chaos, it's up
to a group of meddling kids—Fred, Daphne,
Velma, Shaggy and their dog, Scooby-Doo—to
solve the mystery and survive hordes of
zombies! But can they save the day and cure
everyone, or will they become brain-eating
monsters? The creatures of the night are
among us, and the crew of the Mystery Machine
has to fight to survive—because in the
apocalyptic badlands of the near future, the
horrors are real! Hanna-Barbera has created
some of the most recognizable animated
characters of all time. As part of DC Comics'
reimagining of cartoons like Scooby-Doo, The
Flintstones, Jonny Quest, Space Ghost and
Wacky Racers, these new series will be
infused with modern and contemporary concepts
while keeping the heart and soul of the
classic animation. Collects SCOOBY APOCALYPSE
#1-6.

Exit Stage Left: The Snagglepuss
Chronicles (2018-) #5
In less than a year, Neil Peart lost both his
19-year-old daughter, Selena, and his wife,
Jackie. Faced with overwhelming sadness and
isolated from the world in his home on the
lake, Peart was left without direction. That
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lack of direction lead him on a 5

Exit Stage Left: The Snagglepuss
Chronicles (2018-) #2
As his friends are blackballed from show
business, the government turns up the heat on
Snagglepuss, even as his play threatens to
implode from within. But no matter how grave
the threat, Snagglepuss lives by a single
motto: the show must go on!

Judge Dredd: Under Siege
This dark and twisty BATMAN in the
blockbuster DC Icons series is an actionpacked thrill ride from #1 New York Times
bestselling author MARIE LU. AN INSTANT NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Before he was Batman,
he was Bruce Wayne. A reckless boy willing to
break the rules for a girl who may be his
worst enemy. The Nightwalkers are terrorizing
Gotham City, and Bruce Wayne is next on their
list. Bruce is turning eighteen and
inheriting his family's fortune, not to
mention the keys to Wayne Industries and all
the tech gadgetry that he could ever desire.
But on the way home from his birthday party,
he makes an impulsive choice that leads to
community service at Arkham Asylum, the
infamous prison. There, he meets Madeleine
Wallace, a brilliant killer with ties to the
Nightwalkers. A girl who will only speak to
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Bruce. She is the mystery he must unravel,
but is he convincing her to divulge her
secrets, or is he feeding her the information
she needs to bring Gotham City to its knees?
Bruce Wayne is proof that you don't need
superpowers to be a super hero, but can he
survive Madeleine's game of tense intrigue
and deception? Act fast! The first printing
includes a poster of Bruce! Each first
printing in the DC Icons series will have a
limited-edition poster--collect them all to
create the full image! "Masterful. . . . A
great story for any Dark Knight fan." --Den
of Geek Don't miss the rest of the DC Icons
series! Read them in any order you choose: *
Wonder Woman: Warbringer by Leigh Bardugo *
Catwoman: Soulstealer by Sarah J. Maas *
Superman: Dawnbreaker by Matt de la Peña

Black Bolt
Exit Stage Left: The Snagglepuss Chronicles
is anything but a strict reboot of the pink
mountain lion with particularly refined
sensibilities.Ó ÑHollywood Reporter Ò ItÕs
sort of crazy and awesome that this even
exists at allÉThe writing by Mark Russell is
witty and compelling.Ó ÑNerdist ÒNew concepts
that capture the playful spirit of those old
cartoons with a more modern sensibility.Ó
ÑA.V. Club A bold new take on the beloved
cartoon comedian from the writer of The
Flintstones! Drama! Comedy! Tragedy! For the
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renowned Southern playwright called
Snagglepuss, these are the ingredients that
have made him a star of the New York stage
and the glittering world that surrounds it.
But the year is 1953, and behind the bright
lights, darkness is brewing. As Snagglepuss
prepares for his next hit play, thereÕs
already a target on his back. The Red Scare
is in full effect, and the House Un-American
Activities Committee is hunting down every
last subversive in show business. So far,
Snagglepuss has stayed out of their
spotlight. But Snagglepuss is gayÉand his
enemies are out to destroy him for it. One by
one, his best friends are being blackballed,
from legends like Lillian Hellman and Dorothy
Parker to his fellow Southern gentleman
Huckleberry Hound. Can SnagglepussÕ
reputation survive the rampage of the right
wing long enough for him to stage his next
masterpiece? One thingÕs for sure: the show
must go on! Hot off his surprise-hit
reimagining of The Flintstones, writer Mark
Russell joins artist Mike Feehan to unleash
the fire and fury of his sharp-witted
political satire in Exit Stage Left: The
Snagglepuss ChroniclesÑa powerful look at
what it means to be an American, no matter
who or what you are. Collects Exit Stage
Left: The Snagglepuss Chronicles #1-6, plus a
Snagglepuss story from Suicide Squad/Banana
Splits Special #1.
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The Flintstones Vol. 2
As his friends are blackballed from show
business, the government turns up the heat on
Snagglepuss, even as his play threatens to
implode from within. But no matter how grave
the threat, Snagglepuss lives by a single
motto: the show must go on!

The Flintstones (2016-) #8
From the writer of two of the most critically
acclaimed DC Comics of all time (THE
FLINTSTONES and EXIT STAGE LEFT: THE
SNAGGLEPUSS CHRONICLES), it’s a mind-bending
new look at DC’s new alien teen
sensations…the Wonder Twins! It’s spring and
love is in the air-even for the Wonder
Twins!-as they try to adjust to life on Earth
and as interns for the Justice League. After
Jayne makes an impressive showing at her new
school’s science fair, the twins both get
dates that don’t go as planned but the bigger
threat may come from Jayne’s best friend
Polly Math, daughter of reformed villain Filo
Math.From the writer of two of the most
critically acclaimed DC Comics of all time
(THE FLINTSTONES and EXIT STAGE LEFT: THE
SNAGGLEPUSS CHRONICLES), it’s a mind-bending
new look at DC’s new alien teen
sensations…the Wonder Twins! It’s spring and
love is in the air-even for the Wonder
Twins!-as they try to adjust to life on Earth
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and as interns for the Justice League. After
Jayne makes an impressive showing at her new
school’s science fair, the twins both get
dates that don’t go as planned but the bigger
threat may come from Jayne’s best friend
Polly Math, daughter of reformed villain Filo
Math.

Batman: Nightwalker
Tense, gritty action as Judge Dredd keeps law
and order in the chaos that is Mega-City One.
When all contact with Patrick Swayze Block is
lost, Dredd and Judge Beeny are tasked with
investigating. As they battle lawlessness and
rampant criminality, they discover a threat
to the city that they must contain at all
costs.

Wonder Twins (2019-) #1
DCÕs iconic superheroes meet some of HannaBarberaÕs best-loved characters in the most
unexpected stories of the year, collected
here in DC MEETS HANNA-BARBERA. When Booster
Gold tries to rescue future Earth from an
alien invasion, he travels back in time and
finds help from none other than Fred
Flintstone and Barney Rubble! In an
unexplored sector of space, Green Lantern and
Space Ghost join forces to help an alien race
facing disaster! Adam Strange lands on an
unfamiliar Earth, and only Jonny Quest,
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Hadji, Dr. Quest and Race Bannon can help him
get home! And when Amanda Waller needs to
rescue the Suicide Squad, she reaches out to
the newest inmates in Belle Reve: animal rock
band the Banana Splits! All this plus
unexpected takes on Hanna-Barbera characters
the Jetsons, Top Cat, Ruff ÕnÕ Reddy and
Snagglepuss in a collection featuring some of
comicsÕ top creators, among them Howard
Chaykin, Mark Russell, Jeff Parker, James
Tynion IV, Steve Lieber, Tony Bedard, Marc
Andreyko, Ariel Olivetti, Amanda Conner,
Jimmy Palmiotti, Dan DiDio and Howard Porter!
Collects BOOSTER GOLD/THE FLINTSTONES SPECIAL
#1, GREEN LANTERN/SPACE GHOST SPECIAL #1,
ADAM STRANGE/FUTURE QUEST SPECIAL #1 and
SUICIDE SQUAD/BANANA SPLITS SPECIAL #1.

God Is Disappointed in You
Marcine is fascinated with the Japanese
theory of Sanpaku. It states that seeing the
white around the iris of one’s eyes is a bad
omen. But it’s everywhere Marcine looks—her
grandmother has it, some of her classmates at
Catholic school have it, JFK had it . . .
even Marcine might suffer from this odd
condition. It’s believed that eating a strict
macrobiotic diet and meditating is supposed
to help, but no matter how much Marcine wants
it to, these practices can’t save her
grandmother, or bring back pop star Selena,
or make her life at school any easier . . .!
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From critically acclaimed cartoonist Kate
Gavino (Last Night’s Reading), Sanpaku gives
voice to the insecurities that abound in
teens of all cultures.

The Pervert
Secret Origins of Super-Heroes--an all-new
collection! Green Arrow's awesome origin! The
Legion's first case! And introducing DC's
newest femme fatale--the Huntress!

The Scooby Apocalypse Vol. 1
In graphic
friendship
show "Real
at the age

art format, describes the
between two roommates on the MTV
World," one of whom died of AIDS
of twenty-two.

Exit Stage Left: The Snagglepuss
Chronicles (2018-) #2
The reimagined Hanna-Barbera line leaps into
the future with an unexpected vision of a
high-tech world on the brink of disaster!
Meet George Jetson, a family man in a postdigital world. His wife Jane is a brilliant
scientist working off-world at a conference,
his daughter Judy is a social butterfly
trying to discover her true calling and his
son Elroy is busy using technology to break
the rules. Helping keep order in the house is
Rosie the Robot É who houses the memories and
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personality of George's own mother! With Jane
off in space and George busy keeping an eye
on Spacely SprocketsÕ infrastructure, Elroy
gets into some trouble on his own, disturbing
undersea ruins and accidentally triggering
explosive consequences. But there may not be
time enough for it to matter, as Jane has
learned that somethingÕs heading for Earth at
incredible speed, and the collision may mean
the end of life as we know it, unless the
hapless George Jetson can survive first
contactÉ Writer Jimmy Palmiotti (Harley
Quinn) and phenomenal artist Pier Brito
(Daredevil) bring the world of the future
home in The Jetsons! Collects The Jetsons
#1-6. ÒIt's a fascinating and chilling new
take on a classic franchise, and it forces us
to ask plenty of questions about our own
future.Ó ÑSYFY Wire ÒThe Jetsons is a perfect
dystopia.Ó ÑThe Verge

Wonder Twins
The book everyone's talking about, by awardwinning writer Mark Russell (Snagglepuss, The
Flintstones) and artist Richard Pace (Pitt,
New Warriors)! God commands Earth's mightiest
super-hero, Sunstar, to accept Jesus as his
roommate and teach him how to use power more
forcefully. Jesus, shocked at the way humans
have twisted his message over two millennia,
vows to straighten them out.
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DC Meets Looney Tunes
ThereÕs no business like show business. And
these two misfits have no business being
anywhere near it. Back in the day, they were
the toast of Tinseltown. Ruff, a whip-smart
cat, and Reddy, his dimwitted but lovable dog
sidekick, had the biggest animated series on
TV. Then the show ended, and so did their
ride on the gravy train of fame and fortune.
Now Reddy washes up in a local grocery store
for a living, while Ruff is justÉwashed up.
But one hard-charging agent with stars (and
dollar signs) in her eyes is out to change
all that. With her help, Ruff and Reddy are
about to mount a full-scale assault on the
entertainment industry, determined to get
back to the top by any means necessary. Game
shows, crime dramas, sitcom pilots, reality
TV, even (ugh) the convention circuit: this
cat-and-dog act will get their paws on it
all. But when the pressures and temptations
of fame lead to breakdowns and betrayals, can
this odd couple stay together? Or will their
biggest fan become their worst enemy? Lights,
camera, action: itÕs The Ruff and Reddy Show,
a scathingly hilarious showbiz satire
starring the classic Hanna-Barbera comedy
team from comics legend Howard Chaykin and
artist Mac Rey. Collects the six-issue
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The Ruff and Reddy Show
A humorous and concise take on the Old and
New Testaments strips the Bible of its arcane
language and condenses each book into its
core elements.
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